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Memo
To: Board of Trustees

From: Matt Holtry, Principal

CC: R. Sauer, Superintendent

Date: 8/2/2022

Re: High School Principal Report Aug 2022

Greetings from HHS!  

Registration is this next week and we are creeping in on the first days back with teachers.  This 
week August 3rd and 4th we will attend the IASA conference in Boise with many of the 
administrators from across the state.  It is always nice to get back in the right mindset at the 
IASA conference as we prepare for another school year.    

We are looking forward to another great year here at HHS.  We obviously will be “under 
construction” in many ways on our campus throughout this year but we are excited about the 
direction these new facilities and additions will provide for our students here at HHS. We are 
very fortunate to have strong community support for our schools and that support is imperative 
in achieving the goals we have for our students in preparing them for life after high school. 

Upcoming Events
August 8th - Registration Seniors 10 am-12, Juniors 1-3pm
August 9th - Registration Sophomores 10 am-12, Freshman 1-3pm
August 10th - Registration New Students Grades 9-12 10 am -12
August 15th - Opening Meeting
August 16th - District Wide Training at MS 8:30 am/New Staff Orientation 1:00 pm
August 15th-18th - Staff Inservice/Work Days
August 18t h- District Wide Open House 4:00-8:00 pm
August 22nd - First Day of School 
August 29th - Staff PD After School (Title I Training)


